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Spring is sprung!       
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Well, at least it should be by the time this newsletter reaches you! But let’s be honest, whatever our weather does, there will always be someone who will complain. Thankfully, the Town Centre Chaplaincy has nothing to complain about and we remain full of gratitude as we move through our fifth year of operation in which we have seen steady progress on all fronts. Our Street Angels and Volunteer Chaplains continue to do tremendous work in both the day time and night time economies. As someone called Sherry Anderson wrote: ‘Volunteers don’t get paid because they are worthless, but because they are priceless!’ And that is certainly true of all our volunteers who brave all sorts of weather and challenging situations to serve the people of our town, and those who visit it to have a good time enjoying all that our town has to offer.
Celebrate Good Times!     
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Yes indeed, our fifth anniversary is in October this year and we aim to celebrate. We will be holding a reception with good food, entertainment and contributions from the great and the good on Saturday 12th October 2013 at 7.30pm in St Saviour’s Church, Woodbridge Road, Guildford. Invitations will be on their way shortly, but you are more than welcome just to drop in and join us. It will be a great evening, and following on immediately from the reception, there will be a short Commissioning Service for the latest Street Angel recruits. Please put the date in your diary. 
An Inspirational Day                                                           
[image: image4.wmf]On Saturday 22nd June, we will be hosting a special day for Street Angels and Street Pastors from around the region, again at St Saviour’s church. We have invited some inspiring people to come and share with us: Paul Blakey MBE, founder of Street Angels; Lynne Owens, Chief Constable of Surrey and Debra Green, founder of Redeeming our Communities (ROC). This will be a day to reflect, to share, to ask questions, to learn from one another and to be challenged. 

I don’t believe it! 

Since we started Street Angels in October 2008 we have:

· Given out over 35,000 lollies

· Distributed 2,000 pairs of flip flops

· Cleared away in the region of 4,000 bottles plus broken glass

Walk of Witness - 2013                                                                     
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On Good Friday, in freezing weather, Street Angels once again joined several hundred other people from most of the local churches in the annual Walk of Witness that takes place in Guildford. The walk started outside ‘New Look’ in Friary Passage, and then proceeded up the High Street and finally to the steps of Holy Trinity Church. At each of these locations there was time for traditional Easter songs and a short meditation, and at Holy Trinity Church, an Easter address from the steps by Revd Phillip Jones of Guildford United Reformed Church.  
You too can be a Street Angel - Your town needs you!
[image: image6.wmf]In spite of the ongoing success of our work, we are constantly needing to find new volunteers and yes, we are recruiting again for Street Angels. Have you considered working in your community in this very special way? We are looking to add more people to our existing teams working on Friday and Saturday night and on one-off special occasions as well. Would you like to be part of a team of Street Angels on one of these nights each month?

Teams of volunteers provide a listening ear as well as practical support for anyone in need in Guildford town centre This may be the result of homelessness, excessive drinking, drug abuse or any other issue which has caused personal distress or the potential for physical harm.

If you share our values of selflessness and being non-judgmental, integrity, honesty, professionalism, collaboration and excellence, and want to make a difference to our town, we would like to meet you.  Street Angels commit to volunteer for 1 night per month and to 6 training sessions before they start. Training and support are ongoing.
If you are interested in joining the Street Angels team, an application pack is available from:

Lin Haynes, Street Angels Coordinator – 07717 876853 

or at lin.haynes@gtcc.org.uk


We have been able to train seven volunteer chaplains who are now working into various parts of the town including: the new Friary Centre; CAB; Tunsgate Shopping Centre; Guildford Action/Community Centre; White Lion Walk, Phoenix Court and Friary Street and the YMCA.  These seven volunteers have brought real commitment to the work of the Chaplaincy and are proving very adept at building relationships with people in their workplace, offering support, care and a listening ear. 

However, we need more! You do not have to be ordained to be a volunteer chaplain, but some kind of experience of pastoral type work would be desirable. Would you like to be a part of this caring ministry to the people who work in Guildford? Find out more by contacting Lin Haynes on 07717 876853 or at lin.haynes@gtcc.org.uk
How You Can Support GTCC

If you would like to support the work of Guildford Town Centre Chaplaincy, you can do so in a variety of ways. You can sign up for our newsletter and/or commit to pray for our work. You can make a cash donation either by post to the address at the end of this newsletter - please let us know if you want us to claim Gift Aid. Or you can donate online at www.virginmoneygiving.com 

It’s Easy on eBay 

You can now donate some or all of the proceeds of your eBay sales to Guildford Town Centre Chaplaincy. Selling things you no longer need is easy, simple and fun on eBay, and also a great way to ensure they go to good use with someone who wants them. And now when you sell on eBay, you can donate between 10% and 100% of the proceeds to Guildford Town Centre Chaplaincy. All you have to do is find us when you list items through eBay’s sell for charity function. So why not give it a try? You can help GTCC and the environment at the same time. 

Help Save Our Environment and Raise Money by Recycling!

We are still raising funds for Guildford Town Centre Chaplaincy by recycling old mobile phones, inkjet cartridges and laser/toner cartridges and your help would be greatly appreciated.

The Chaplaincy will receive 50% of the recycling value for any mobile phones, £1 for each original empty inkjet cartridge or up to £5 per empty laser/toner cartridge donated kindly by your business/organisation, friends, family or colleagues. If you would like to donate these kind of items to us, please contact Lin Haynes, Street Angels Coordinator – 07717 876853 or at lin.haynes@gtcc.org.uk
If you want to help promote our recycling campaign further why not forward this information to anyone you know. Thanks for taking the time to help us and the environment, your support is always appreciated. 
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